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HALF DAYS 

June 10th, 11th, 12th@ 
11:55AM 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL: 
THURSDAY,  

JUNE 12TH @ 11:55PM 
 

NO BACKPACKS THE 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!! 

Olivia Woodward, 
5th grade, is our 
Safety of the Year!   

NO BACKPACKS 
AFTER MONDAY, 

JUNE 9TH 



Congratulations to Mrs. Rebecca Miglio 

who will be the new Principal at Green 

Elementary in the Fall 2025!   



Last Day of School 
 

Students and Parents are reminded that items such 
as silly string, shaving cream, etc. are NOT ALLOWED 
to school on June 12, 2025.  Teachers, Administrators 
and local authorities will patrol neighborhoods to 
ensure a safe and an uneventful trip home after 

Medication/Inhalers 
 
If your son/daughter takes medication at school, please 
be sure to stop by the office and pick up any unused 
medication by June 13, 2025.  Any/all medication must 
be picked up by an adult.  Medication not picked up by 
June 16, 2025 will be properly disposed of. 

DESK CLEAN OUT DAY 
 
Friday, June 6, 2025 is desk clean out 
day.  Students will be taking home all of 
their belongings, please be sure they 
bring a bag or backpack to carry their 
materials home. 

The basic classroom supplies and materials needed by students 
will be provided by the school.  If your child would like to have 
his or her own supplies (crayons, pencils, notebooks, etc.), you 
are welcome to send them.  We encourage you to label all  
personal supplies with your child’s name.  
 
In addition, teachers will be happy to accept donations of  
certain supplies for general classroom use.  Ex. Sanitizing hand 
wipes, facial tissues, paper towels, Ziploc bags, etc. 

Incoming Kindergarteners 
 

There is still time to register your child for kindergarten for 
the 2025/2026 school year.  Feel free to stop by the office to 
register anytime between 9:00AM—4:00PM.  You will need to 
bring your child’s original birth certificate, shot record, three 
proofs of residency and their Hearing & Vision results  
(if complete). 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 June 4th—2nd grade class picnic 
 
 June 5th—3rd grade class picnic 
 
 June 6th—Field Day 
 
 June 9th—1st grade class picnic 
 
 June 9th—5th grade class picnic 
 
 June 10th—Kindergarten class picnic 
 
 June 10th—Coscia/Costa class picnic 
 
 June 10th—5th grade recognition @ 9:30AM 
 
 June 11th—Miglio/Vehar class picnic 







May—Pizza with the Principal 
 
 
Izhy’Lamonte Williams   Julia Peters 
Jahcyon Terry     Malik Lewis 
Noel Jordan     Brooklynn Foster 
Jayce Vasser     Tyler Kedrow 
Chase Vasser     Malayah Watson 
Aaliyah Amirault    Davon Johnson 
Selene Corby     Ri’nyah Andrews 
Hunter Hattaway    Layla Kresek 
Delmon Whitson    Maddox Whitehead 
Wynter Campbell    Destiny Johnson 
Kyndall Thomas    Amiyah Wesley 
Noah Phillips     Trayshaun Horton 
Malachi Allen     Brooklynn Clark 
Ashton Hall     Kye Shepherd 
Danni Claxton    Matthew Barnes 
Zyi’air Joy     Jazmine Carlton-Rucker 
Sofia Wright     Marquise Ross 
Zane Makowski    Hunter Young 
Kayleigh Dent     Arielle Harris 





 

HAVE A SAFE AND 
ENJOYABLE  

SUMMER!  WE WILL 
SEE YOU BACK IN 

THE FALL!! 


